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RE: Learning Packages Term 3 Weeks 9-10 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the work you are doing to support your 
child(ren)’s education during these challenging times. We understand the pressures that home 
learning has put on households and acknowledge your amazing efforts.  
 
As we conclude Term 3, it is time to revise some of the content students have learnt and provide 
the students with an opportunity to catch up on the content that has been missed for various 
reasons. As such, the final learning pack for the Term will be slightly different.  
 
Days 1-5 will be presented in the same format as previous packages revising work previously 
covered. These lessons will be supported by videos on the school website as in previous packages.  
 
For Days 6-10 students will be asked to complete one task in English and Mathematics outlined 
in their learning pack. The rest of their time can be spent on completing tasks they have missed 
throughout the term or completing 2-3 tasks daily from the provided grid. The grids are different 
for each colour group and most activities should be able to be completed with minimal to no 
adult assistance. These tasks will not have videos; however, if you should require support, please 
contact your child’s teacher via the school email or the school numbers. 
 
Enjoy your holiday break as best you can. Please know we are all in this together and the school 
is here to support you. The next package of learning will be sent prior to the conclusion of the 
holidays. The holiday period concludes on Tuesday October 5th. We encourage you to give yourself 
and your child(ren) a well-earned break until then.  
 
Stay safe, 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Deanne Taylor 
Principal 
Lalor Park Public School  
72 Heffron Road, Lalor Park, NSW 2147  
BH: 02 9624 5173  
AH: 0414772745  

‘Nurturing a community of visible learners and empowering them to strive for continuous growth’ 

 


